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Comment Submitted:

NO to the solar project proposed for the Newberry Springs area. 
It will be an exessive user of underground water for perpetual cleaning of equip. 
It will disturb the wildlife and ground flora and fawna contributing to blow sand problems. 
Newberry Springs should remain mixed use residential with LOW WATER consumption.


